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P . 0  Box 3350 TAMPA. PL 33601-3350 
(813) 224-0866 (813) 221-1854 Fax 

MCWHIRTER REEVES 
A T T O R N E Y S  A T  L A W  

PLEASE REPLY TO: 

TALLAHASSEE 

TALLAHASSEE OFFICE: 
1 17 S o m  GADSDEN 

TALLAHWW,, FLORTQA 32301 
(R50) 222-2525 

(8SO) 222-5606 FEIX 

February 2, 2000 

Ms. Kimberly Pena Ms. Paula lsler 
Department of Legal Services Department of Legal Services 
Florida Public Service Commission Florida Public Service Commission 
2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard 2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket Number 991 579-TI 
CCI tnternational Telecom Gorp. d/b/a Qwest Communications Services 

Dear Paula and Kimberly: 

In my letter of January 3,2000, a copy of which is attached for ease of reference, 
I stated that, because of the obvious absence of any indication of willful noncompliance 
under the circumstances, Qwest’s view is that a penalty is unwarranted. However, for 
purposes of settlement, Qwest offers to contribute $1 00 to the General Fund as a basis 
for resolving the matter and closing the docket. 

Yours truly, 

*omm&- 
Joseph A. McGlothlin 
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-- 
MCWHIRTER, REEYES, MCGLDTHLIN, DAVIDSON, DECKER, KAUFMAN, AJ?NOLD & STEEN, P.A. 
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.. January 3 ,  2000 

Paula Isler Kimberly Pena 
Department of Communications Department of Legal Sewices 
Florida PubIic Sewice Commission Florida Public Sewice Commission 
2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard 2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 991 579-TI 
LCI International Telecom Corp. d/b/a Qwest Communications Services 

Dear Paula and Kimberly: 

I am enclosing copies of the materials that I discussed with Paula on 
December 2’1, 1999. They include a copy of the Assessment Fee Report for 1998 
that  Qwest prepared on February 1 ,  1999, and a copy of t h e  UPS Tracking Report 
that indicates that it was received in the Commission’s mail roam on February 3, 

* 1999. 

Qwest has been unable t o  locate proof that a check for the 1998 Regulatory 
Assessment Fees accompanied the report. Qwest assumes an administrative error 
on i ts end led to the check request being separated from the report. Qwest is 
prepared to pay the fees with interest. Our purpose in bringing the materials t o  
Staff’s attention is to demonstrate Qwest’s attempt t o  comply with t h e  
Commission’s requirements. We hope the Cornmission will conclude tha t  no 
penalty is warranted under t h e  circumstances. 
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Please contact me if you need any additionai information. 

Yours truly, 

Joseph A. McGlothlin 

JAMljk 

enc. 

cc: Carol Kuhnow 
David LeNard 


